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Dear Neighborhood Grocer, 
 
We will once again be providing a bag filled with Thanksgiving 
groceries to families in need this year. 
 
I will be purchasing the dry food goods to fill the bag for each family 
at your store. 
 
However, we are in need of Gift Cards for the family to purchase the 
meat of their choice since we do not have a freezer to store frozen 
turkeys and hams at our facilities. 
 
We are asking for ___ $25 gift card(s) to provide families in need with 
a delicious Thanksgiving meal, which would not be possible without 
your support. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to partnering with 
you to make Thanksgiving memorable for the families we will be 
serving. 
 
Your friend, 
 
  


